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Request: 
 
Could I have copies of any correspondence and communication over the past two 
academic years ( 2017/18 and 2018/19) between your council and the Department for 
Education, regional schools commissioner offices and/or Ofsted which relate to your 
council’s concerns or questions about the exclusion of pupils, off-rolling of pupils or the 
numbers of pupils being home educated after leaving a school or academy trust in your 
education authority area.  
 
Could I have copies of any correspondence and communication over the past two 
academic years ( 2017/18 and 2018/19) between your council and schools or academy 
trusts which relate to your council’s concerns or questions about the exclusion of pupils, 
off-rolling of pupils or the numbers of pupils being home educated after leaving a school or 
academy trust in your education authority area. 
 
Response: 
 
No Information held as the Authority has not expressed any concerns over the issues 
raised above with any of the organisations named in the request. 


